
 

C TEAM  
2019 - 2020 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
 
 
Dear Incoming Sixth Grade Students, 
 
We would like to welcome you to the middle school and the 2019-2020 school year!  The C Team 
teachers hope you had an enjoyable 5​th​ grade year and look forward to meeting you in August. 
 
Our goal on C Team is to build a strong sense of team unity in a supportive environment.  We want every 
student to feel safe and to be free to be himself or herself.  We will build this unity within individual 
classes as well as special team activities done throughout the year.  In addition, we will consistently 
challenge you to reach your highest level of potential both academically and personally.  
 
Your teachers at the middle school in Advisory, Core Subjects, and Enrichment will all be working 
together to help form the foundation for a positive middle school experience. The enthusiasm and 
excitement you will bring to C Team on the very first day of school will set the tone for a fantastic year! 
 
Throughout the first weeks of school, all of your teachers will assist you in the transition to middle 
school. It will be a very exciting time for you, as well as a time of change. Many supports will be in place to 
help you feel comfortable and successful throughout this transitional time. 
 
To help you be successful every school day, we expect you to be prepared for class.  This involves 
bringing all required materials to class​.  A list of general supplies needed is shown on the back of this 
letter; however, in the first week of school you will be given a specific supply list for each class. 
 
Consistent with the middle school philosophy, C Team teachers promote an open line of communication 
between school and home.  We invite parents to address student progress, concerns or issues and any  
C Team teacher can be contacted via email. 
 
On the first day of school, please report directly to your Advisory.  There you will meet your Advisory 
teacher who will assign you a locker and give you your locker combination.  Don’t worry too much about 
being proficient with this yet – a lot of kids struggle, but they master it by the start of week two! 
 
We hope you enjoy your last weeks of summer.  We are eager to meet our new C Team students on 
Monday, August 26th, and to meet our C Team parents at the September Open House.  
 
We are asking each student to bring in ​$25​ for a team t-shirt and team/grade level activities throughout 
the year, including the end of the year celebration. Thank you! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Your C Team Teachers  

 



 
 
 

 
 

General Supply List 
 
  
 
 

• Texas Instrument TI-34 MultiView calculator 

• binder with 6 tab dividers  

• #2 pencils  

• blue or black pen 

• colored pen (other than blue/black) 

• pencil top erasers and one large eraser  

• two boxes of tissues  

• colored pencils, glue stick and colored markers 

• zip-style pencil case  

• 2 packets of 3” x 3” post-it notes 

• 3x5 index cards 

• 2 highlighters  

• dry erase markers 

• 3 hole punched composition notebook 

• earbuds 

 



  


